

Ministry of Justice
Ministerie van Justisie
Umnyango Wezobulungisa
Tša Tona ya Toka
ISebe lezoBulungisa

5 September 1995

PROF. MICHAEL E TIGAR Joseph D Jamail Centennial Chair in Law The University of Texas School of Law

Fax: 091 800 416 4260

Dear Michael

We have not heard from you for a long time. The issue of "old judges, new laws" still lives with us. This letter is merely to say to you that we think of you very often and hope to see you in our country again sometime soon.

Please convey good wishes to the family.

Yours sincerely

DULLAH OMAR MP MINISTER OF JUSTICE Regards Dullah